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Expressions of Interest 
Inuttitut Language Development and Training Program 

 
The Nunatsiavut Government, in collaboration with the Pirurvik Centre in Iqaluit, Nunavut, is 
seeking Inuit in Nunatsiavut who are passionate about Inuttitut and interested in working on an 
exciting language development and training program. We are looking for Inuit with strong 
Inuttitut language skills who are eager to contribute to language revitalization efforts. Experience 
teaching children or adults is an asset but not required. 
 
Who We’re Looking For Individuals who: 

 Are fluent or highly proficient in Inuttitut (there is room to grow!) 
 Are passionate about strengthening the language  
 Enjoy working with people and sharing knowledge  
 Are interested in developing language materials and teaching tools  
 Have experience teaching or mentoring (an asset, but not required) 

 
What’s involved? 

 Travel to Iqaluit for two-three weeks at a time multiple times this year to work alongside 
other Inuit language experts at the Pirurvik Centre to develop language resources for 
Inuttitut;. 

 Participate in training to enhance teaching and language skills in class and land-based 
settings; 

 Support community-based language learning program; 
 Contribute to the creation of learning materials tailoured to Inuttitut; and 
 Help revitalize and strengthen Inuttitut for future generations 

 
How to Apply: 
If you are interested in being part of this important initiative, we invite you to submit your 
expression of interest. Please include: 

 Your name and contact information 
 A brief statement about your Inuttut language skills and experience 
 Any teaching or mentoring experience you may have 
 Why you are interested in this opportunity 

 
 



Submissions should be sent to: 
Robyn Martin 
Language Program Coordinator 
Dept. of Language, Culture and Tourism 
Email: robyn.martin@nunatsiavut.com 
Phone: 709-922-2942 x 231 
 
Deadline for submissions: April 4, 2025 
 
We encourage all interested Inuit from Nunatsiavut to apply and be part of this meaningful 
initiative to keep our language strong for generations to come. The Nunatsiavut Government and 
Pirurvik Centre are committed to supporting language revitalization efforts and are working to 
provide training to those interested in becoming language champions.  
 


